
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 20, 2006 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel – Local Exchange Tariff  
WN U-2 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel respectfully resubmits its Local Exchange Tariff 
WN U-2, Original Sheet 103, only.  Please replace in its entirety, Original Sheet 103, originally submitted 
June 2, 2006, with the attached new Original Sheet 103. 
 
As suggested by Staff, and in accordance with Commission rules, minor changes were made to Sheet 103. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carsten Koldsbaek 
Consulting Manager 
GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
(503)612-4400 
 
cc: Richard L. Weaver, Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel 


